Matt Dean

Qm: J Gallagher <nngc5@hotmail.com>
ent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 7:30 PM
To: Rep. Liz Vazquez
Subject: HB 234

Dear Representative Vazquez,

Thank you very much for sponsoring HB 234. 1 believe this bill is important and will ensure that people who
live in remote communities have access to counseling without having to travel long distances. | appreciate your
attention to this important issue.  Sincerely,

Sheila Gallagher
Soldotna, Alaska



